
To: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 
Todd Hileman, City Manager 
Robert Hargreaves, City Attorney 

From: Eric Ceja, Director of Economic Development 

Date: November 16, 2023 

Subject: Public Hearing Item – Marriot Shadow Ridge 

Marriott Vacation Worldwide, has requested a continuation of the public hearing for the 
Amendment to the Development Agreement between the City of Palm Desert and Marriott 
Vacation Worldwide to the December 14, 2023, City Council meeting. Staff recommends 
opening the public hearing, taking any testimony for the proposal, and motion to continue the 
item to the December 14th, 2023, City Council meeting.  

Attachment: 1. Continuation Request from Marriott Vacation Worldwide 
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